
 Class 3 Newsletter – 28.6.19 

 

 
This Week... 

We have been enjoying the sunshine at last! Last week we had our Ofsted inspection and the children 
behaved so well, reading to the inspector, talking to him and showing their work. We had a brilliant theatre 
production of The Hobbit on Monday which the whole school family enjoyed.  We have been doing 
advertisements in our English work and identifying features such as similes and rhetorical questions. We are 
now planning to write our own advertisements for either shampoo or a pair of trainers. In our Maths, we have 
been completing assessments which is helping me to determine the areas of maths I need to revise in the 
remaining few weeks. Please continue to work on times tables as this is crucial to the children calculating 
answers to a wide variety of word problems. We have been completing some collage using pictures taken 
from magazines and catalogues sent in last week; these look really effective so thank you for sending these 
into school. 
 

Useful Information 
2nd July – Year 6 Enterprise Afternoon 2-3pm – 
Parents and Carers are welcome to attend. Children 
can bring money up to £5 in a named purse or wallet 
please. 
 
4th July – Sports Day – 12.45pm -  All are welcome to 
attend (PTA Raffle Tickets on sale £1 a strip) 
 
11th July - 2pm – 3pm – Showcase – The children in 
Class 3 have been looking at Mosaic as their Art topic 
this half term. We are inviting parents/carers in, to 
spend an hour working alongside your child on a 
piece of art and learn more about what we have been 
up to! Please sign the letter sent home next week and 
return if you are able to attend. 
 
14th July – 9.30am – Leavers’ Service@ St 
Christopher’s Church. All welcome to attend 

 

Moving On 
On Monday morning, the children will all have the 
opportunity to spend time with their new classmates 
for September.  

The current Year 3 children will be split, with half of 
the children moving to Class 4 with Mr Bateman and 
half remaining in Class 3 with myself.  

All Year 4 children will access the same curriculum 
and Mr Bateman and I plan together regularly to 
ensure consistency.  

If you have any concerns or queries regarding the 
class that your child will be in September, please 
come and speak to myself or Mrs Seagrave. 

 
Special News! 

 
Christian Value –  Thankfulness 

Jessica 
Curriculum Certificate 

Olivia 
Writer of the Week 

Harry Hine 

Next Week – We will be writing advertisements in our 
English following the work we have done for the past two 
weeks. We will be looking at multiplying large numbers in 
our Maths. We will also be visiting the other Key Stage 2 

classrooms as part of a Maths Carousel morning. We have 
our Enterprise Summer Fair and Sports Day next week so 

there will be a lot of opportunity for us to be outside. Let’s 
pray for the warm weather to continue!!! Please ensure 
that you send your child with a named water bottle and 
sun hat, and apply sun cream before school if possible. 


